Molly's House of Little Feet



January Newsletter

Happy New Year's, everyone! We are excited to be doing our monthly newsletters. This month is full of new beginnings and fresh starts.

We have some new faces in our classrooms:

1's - Miss Kita and Miss Izzy

2's - Miss Alexis and Miss Ellie

Preschool - Miss Laura and Miss Shay

Pre-K - Miss Shari and Miss Sarah

Upcoming Events

Superhero Day - Jan. 27th

 We ask that all the kiddos (and teachers) dress up for superhero day

School Activities

Mondays & Fridays:

Preschool (3's) & Pre-K

(4's) Jujitsu

Tuesdays and Thursdays:

2's, Preschool & Pre-K Gym

Reminders

Please make sure all your balances are paid. Prorated registration fees are due by February. Thank you so much for everything!

For More Information

mollyshouse.net mollyshouseoflittlefeet@gmail.com (520) 340-3878